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MEMORANDUM

By Dale S. Thompson

Date  May 6, 1974

FILE: Governor's Justice Commission

Mr. L. A. PETRUCCIO, Comptroller, Department of Justice, advised on April 26,
1974 that up until fiscal year 1971 federal and state funds available to the Penn-
sylvania Crime Commission were commingled for accounting purposes at the Comp-
troller's level. In fiscal year 1971, a correction voucher was used to charge the
Bureau of Investigations, Department of Justice, with the salary of DEAN SHEAFFER
who was actually on the payroll of the Pennsylvania Crime Commission. Beginning
in fiscal year 1972, the Pennsylvania Crime Commission had Appropriation 09

and the Bureau of Investigations remained in Appropriation 81. Beginning this
year, it was necessary for the Comptroller to use an Appropriation Expenditure
Adjustment in order to charge the Bureau of Investigations with Mr. Sheaffer's
salary.

Mr. Petruccio made available the attached correspondence which reflects that
even though Dean Sheaffer was on the payroll of the Pennsylvania Crime Commis-
sion until June 30, 1973, his salary was actually paid out of the Bureau of Inves-
tigations, Department of Justice, funds.



